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SIUE BULLETIN
To the  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Fdwardsville

Vol. 25, No. 15 
October 5, 1994

MEMO TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

The University Community

Nancy Belck

Residence Hall Dedication

Immediately following the SIU Board of Trustees meeting on Thursday, 
October 13, a dedication ceremony will be held at the new Student Residence 
Hall. The program will begin at approximately 11:45 a.m. in the first-floor 
multi-function room. The three-story Hall has a commanding view of the 
campus and is easily accessible from Circle Drive, on the south side of the 
academic core area.

Principal speakers will include A. D. VanMeter Jr., Chairman, Board of 
Trustees; James Brown, Chancellor of SIU; Harvey Welch, Assistant to the 
President for Student Affairs; Michael Schultz, Director of Housing; and Ben 
Cissell and Noel Galloway, freshmen residents.

The opening of this new 500-bed, state-of-the-art facility is a signifi­
cant milestone for the University. Completion of the project, just 14 
months after the contracts were awarded, is a remarkable achievement; all 
who had a part in this extraordinary effort are to be congratulated.

Please take time from your busy schedules to participate in the celebra­
tion, including the reception, musical entertainment, and tours that will 
follow.
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